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29th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Early Reading Evaluation 
 
This year, we are implementing a new approach to the teaching of Early Reading (Phonics). To help us 
to measure the impact of our new phonics scheme, Supersonic Phonics Friends, we would like to 
gather some feedback from parents and carers on this approach, including:  
 

• the use of books matched to taught sounds, 

• the phonics homework sheet, which is sent home every other week, 

• the progress your child is making, 

• the frequency that you child reads at home. 

Can you please complete the Google Form below by Friday 2nd December to help with our continued 
self-evaluation: 
 

Early Reading Parent Feedback Form 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin  
Headteacher 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ye3HOAJkD4In9c4yDgAbHWF2B-uqapOUUbEBS2yaIrQ/edit

